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Date: October 13, 2009 
 
To: Mayor Parris and City Council Members 
 
From: Robert C. Neal, Director of Public Works 
  
Subject: Closure of Avenue H from 60th Street West to 80th Street West 
 
Recommendation: 
Approve the closure of Avenue H, between 60th Street West and 80th Street West, for a period 
not to exceed four weeks to facilitate the construction of a 48” waterline. 
 
Background: 
S.J. Louis Construction, Inc. has requested approval for the temporary road closure of Avenue 
H between 60th Street West and 80th Street West to construct a waterline.  The Contractor is 
required to acquire approval from all jurisdictions.   
 
The proposed waterline will be installed six feet from the centerline of the street.  This 
location does not allow enough room to provide for the safe movement of traffic through the 
work zone.  Construction will be phased to close one mile of the roadway at a time.  Access to 
residences fronting Avenue H will be provided at all times to those within the closure area. 
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